
-----Original Message-----
From: christine morris [SMTP:christine.morris@mailbox.gu.edu.au]
Sent: Sunday, August 20, 2000 6:14 PM
To: jsct@aph.gov.au
Subject: WTO sub

Joint Standing Committee on Treaties
Australia's relationship with the World Trade Organisation

Please find attached submission and also project proposal which gives more
clarity to the points made in the submission. As stated in the submission a
copy of the enclosed has also been sent to the WTO.

Thank you for this opportunity.

Christine Morris,
Research Fellow
Australian Key Centre for Cultural and Media Policy
Griffith University
Nathan   4111
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